
While COVID-19 may be keeping us all physically distant from each other, we can still 
celebrate the holidays safely. Here are some tips for a safe holiday celebration! Make 
sure you are following your provincial/territorial and regional laws and restrictions when 
it comes to social gatherings.

Consider having a virtual 
holiday get together. Set up 
a zoom or online meeting 
and play holiday themed 
games, have a prize for 
best dressed, etc. 

Consider using disposable 
cutlery and plates and have 
everyone dispose of their 
own garbage. 

Keep everyone physically 
distant and in small groups 
only if you are getting together.

Have plated individual 
meals vs. buffet or 
pot-luck style. 

Wear masks when 
physical distancing is a 
challenge.

Get together outside if 
possible. 

Ensure there is 
sufficient hand sanitizer, 
wipes, and cleaning 
supplies. 

Instead of a dinner together, consider a ‘meal kit’ or delivery service. 
 Send a holiday themed meal kit with all the fixings to a loved one 
 to cook at home with their families.
 Give out gift certificates for food delivery services such as Skip 
 the Dishes or Door Dash. 
 Consider supporting local restaurants by ordering food and 
 sending it to your employees or loved ones! 

Instead of doing a gift exchange, consider donating to a charitable 
cause in your community or do an e-card or message exchange 
instead.


